
NOTICE 
Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission 
Rescheduled Meeting 

 

The meeting of the Stratton Planning Commission scheduled for 

July 2, 2014 has been rescheduled for Wednesday, July 9, 2014 at 

7:00pm at the Stratton Town Office. 

 

David Kent Young 

Kent Young 

Stratton Town Clerk 


